
I am a constituent of Rep. Nearman, living in a rural area of HD 23.  I have followed the information that has been presented 
regarding Rep. Nearman's actions leading up to, and concluding during the December legislative session.  Rep. Nearman met with 
a group of people, and all the wink/winks aside, outlined the procedure for them to breach the State Capitol, calling it 'Operation Hall 
Pass.' This included giving out his cell phone number and instructions on where a breach might be feasible.  The 2 videos, the first 
outlining the procedure to breach the Capitol, and the second following through with the procedure letting protestors into the Capitol 
on December 21st, are undeniable proof that Mr. Nearman acted in gross negligence of his duties as an elected Representative.  I 
urge the Committee to vote to expel him from the Oregon House of Representatives.  


